
 

 
 

YEAR ONE – OPEN CLASSROOM 
 

 
 
 

POPPY APPEAL 
 

Huge thank you for helping with the Poppy Appeal.  Red 
Row First School raised £64.52.   

 
For next year, I have asked for more wrist bands, slap 

bands, reflectors, etc. 

PANTOMIME 
 

The children from Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 will be attending 
the panto on Wednesday 11th December 2019 to see 
Cinderella.  I will send out further details next week 

with the arrangements. 
 

 
BIKE TRACK                

 

Just a reminder for the bike track.  Children are 
encouraged to cycle to school or bring their scooter.  

Please bring a helmet! 
 

DINNER MONEY/SWIMMING MONEY  
 

Dinner money is £10 per week.  Swimming is £3 per 
week.  

 Please pay this in a marked envelope/named purse and 
put this in your child’s book bag.  It would be extremely 

helpful if you could have the correct money. 
If you want to message me on Class DoJo to let me 

know the money is in the child’s bag that is fine.   
 

ABSENCES 
 

If your child is unwell and will not be attending school, 
please either call the School Office and leave a message 
or message Miss Hawkes or your Class Teacher to let us 
know.  If you do not inform us, this will go down as an 

unauthorised absence. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 22nd November 2019 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Teacher Awards 
 

 
 

     

Top Table 

 
 

 
 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

SOCK PUPPET COMPETITION 
 

Well done to all children who entered the sock puppet 
competition to support Anti-Bullying Week.  There 

were some fantastic entries.  Well done to the winners! 
 

 


